
  

 

 
 

City of Salem 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
 
Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of 71 BRIDGE STREET LLC, seeking a 
special permit per Sec. 3.3.2 Nonconforming Uses, to allow an extension of a non-conforming use in order to 
discontinue the first floor commercial unit and allow two additional dwelling units. The petitioner is also 
seeking Variances from the provisions of Sec. 5.1.5 and Sec. 5.1.6 Off-Street Parking to allow six (6) 
nonconforming 8’ x 16’ parking spaces, and for those six (6) nonconforming parking spaces to be within two 
(2) feet from the lot line at 67-71 BRIDGE STREET (Map 36 Lots 339, 340) 
 
 
The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 6, 2018 at 6:30 PM, 1st Floor, 98 WASHINGTON 
STREET.  
 
 
 

Rebecca Curran, Chair 
Board of Appeals 
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KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL 
MAYOR 

 

 

CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 
BOARD OF APPEAL 

 
98 WASHINGTON STREET  SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 01970 

TELE: 978-619-5685  FAX: 978-740-0404 

 


